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December 16, 2016

Neighbor to Property located at

RE: Dialysis Clinic Incorporated (DCI)

New Clinic Proposed at 8121 Central Ave. NW

Design Review Board Site Development Plan Approval

Dear Neighbor,

You are receiving this notice to make you aware of the above referenced project and our submittal to the

Design Review Board for Site Development Plan Approval. Littlejohn Engineering Associates is representing

Dialysis Clinic Incorporated with this submittal and their plan to construct a 9, 625 SF clinic on 2.03 Acres

located at 8121 Central Ave. NW. The clinic will have 19 patient stations and provide 34 parking spaces. We

work on many projects with DCI and typically their clinics do not generate much traffic because the patients

stay at the clinic much longer than your typical doctor’s office. They generally run two shifts of patients with

one starting early morning and the other just before lunch. The treatment typically takes several hours. The

patients usually arrive to the clinic by a shuttle or dropped off by a friend or family member. The clinic will

employee approximately seven staff members.

We are submitting for review at the January 11th Design Review Board meeting. The owner hopes to start

construction as soon as all approvals and permits are obtained.

We have attached a reduce copy of our plan for your review and would welcome the opportunity to respond

to any questions you have regarding our project. You can contact me at 615-385-4144 or email me at

ppiercy@smeinc.com.

Sincerely,

LITTLEJOHN ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC.

D. Phillip Piercy, PE

Project Manager














